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NSFM Board Position  

I attended our general board meetings as well as attendance of several “as-needed” executive 

board meetings throughout January and February.   

As past-President I also sit on the board of AMANS (most recent meeting is February 14th 

(virtual). 

Also as past-President I sit on the board nominations committee (completed – all regions now 

have elected representatives). 

Planning Spring Conference Committee (I sit as a volunteer on this committee). Have had a 

meeting in February and next is planned for March. 

(Chair/President – Mayor Pam Mood, Vice-President: Mayor David Mitchell).  

Strait of Canso Offshore wind Task Force   

The SCOSWTF executive met several times throughout Jan/Feb to work on agenda setting and 

action items and preparation of meeting packages/information for broader group (and larger 

group met January 14th (Next meeting is to be determined:  Note – shift will be made away 

from monthly meetings to every two months unless otherwise required).   

(Co-Chairs:  Amanda Mombourquette and Brenda Chisholm-Beaton).   

Landrie Lake Water Utility Commission Meeting 

Next Meeting TBD. 
 

Other: 

Port Hawkesbury Committees Open House:  (Feb 4) Great 

attendance and engagement – looking forward to the committee work.   
 

Developer Meetings:  (Jan 24, Feb 5) – Met with various developers 

interested in projects around housing and green energy in the Strait region.    

 



Superport Rep (Neil Stewart): (Feb 5) Met with our rep for the Strait 

of Canso Superport Board to discuss interest in port development and 
future progress.  
 

Soul’s Harbour Soup Kitchen Idea  (Feb 12) accepted presentation 

of business model and idea around establishing a soup kitchen in Port 
Hawkesbury.   
 

Everwind Fuels Community Liaison Committee:  (reoccurring Monthly meeting) I sit as 

a community member on the Everwind Fuels Community Liaison Committee.  Our next meeting 

is to be determined (likely after the holidays).   

 

 

 

 


